












WHAT’S GROWING ON?

Questions? Want to get involved?

The Sunniest 
Cherry Tomatoes

in the K8 school garden

Yellow wax beans and green
beans are making their way up,
over and around trellis tunnels.
Lemon cucumber vines trail
along the wood chips inside the
hoophouse, while two varieties
of tomatoes continue to flower
and develop fruit. Miniature
green sweet peppers slowly
ripen into yellow and red. Bees
visit sunflowers and nasturtium.

Email rachelp@nestucca.k12.or.us

First Day of School
Harvest

Garden Produce in 
School Lunch

Our kitchen staff is awesome!
Sandy, Mary, Fawn and Aimee
are always excited to help share
the veggies grown in the garden
with all students. As long as
there is food in the garden, it’ll
be on the salad bar! Sometimes
simply washed and sliced,   
sometimes made into
something especially delicious
like this pasta salad on Sep 6!

Back in March, middle school
students in the Introduction to
Agriculture class started, potted
up, and transplanted all of the
tomato plants for the school
garden. Now in September,
everyone in the school is able to
enjoy the delicious fruit of this
attentive work! This cherry
tomato variety is called Sungold
and is particularly sweet.


